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CAREER GUIDANCE CELL
CIRCULAR

Date: 28.12.2016

Greetings from Career Guidance Cell!

        All the Class Representatives of II/IV, III/IV & IV/IV B.Tech are instructed to attend a meeting with the Convener, CGC on 29.12.2016 (Thursday) in ‘D’ Block Seminar Hall from 3.00 P.M onwards to discuss about the importance of NPTEL and other online courses.  Hon’ble Director, Principal and Dean (F.S) will attend and share their views in this regard. 

Convener, CGC  

CC to: Director, Principal, Dean (A & P),  Dean (F.S)

          All HoDs – for circulation, AITAM Web & Library.

